

UK Main Switchboard (+44) 01562 730 696 UK Customer Service (+44) 01562 730 580 Email: enquiries@imagingpartnership.co.uk
www.imagingpartnership.co.uk

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to have been invited by Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary to offer a Digital Photography Club for pupils in year's 3 - 6.

The workshops are designed as a fun and creative way for learning how to take memorable digital photographs. Themes will be around: 'My Friends and I, 'The World Around Us', 'Travel and Transportation', 'Work, Rest and Play' and 'The Photography of Movement' (including sports activities).

Digital cameras (i-phones, i-pads or Nintendo DS's) would need to be provided for each workshop. Also, a notepad and pen together with suitable footwear and clothing would be ideal as we'll be doing a lot of the practicals outside, on the schools grounds.

The workshops are for a 6-week period, commencing on Wednesday 15th November 2017 for an hour after school. We will need a minimum of 10 pupils in order to make the course viable. The cost of the six week course is £24.00 per pupil, payable in advance. Payments can be made to us via Cash (to be left at the school office, before the start of the workshops), BACs paid in full, in advance of the sessions beginning at the school or by Cheque (to be left at the school office, before the start of the workshops).

Numbers will be limited to 35. If you would like your child to take part, please complete the attached Registration Form and return it to the School, with either your Cash / Cheque or a notification of payment to Imaging Partnership Education Ltd via BACs (our account details are on the next page).

Places will be allocated on a first-come-first-served basis. All Cash / Cheque payments will need to be received in school before the club can begin, however, please don't pay us via BACs until we have had confirmation from the school that the minimum number of pupils have been met (and the club is going ahead).

We are very much looking forward to working with the School on what I am sure will be a fun and fruitful learning experience.

Very best wishes,

Michael Stewart

Imaging Partnership Education